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Your voice is needed to urge our elected officials to support S.B.80, which will protect 

animals and Oregon’s critical groundwater management areas from new or 

expanding factory farms. 

 

There is a hearing for S.B.80 next Thursday, April 3, and if enacted, it would place a 

moratorium on permitting new and expanding large Confined Animal Feeding 

Operations (CAFOs) in Oregon’s designated Groundwater Management Areas 

(GWMAs). 

 

You can make a difference by providing short, written testimony to the Senate 

Committee on Natural Resources and Wildfire urging them to pass S.B.80 and 

prevent new sources of water pollution from exacerbating the public health crisis in 

already-overburdened communities.  

 

THANK YOU FOR HELPING TO RAISE THE CONSCIOUSNESS OF HUMANITY!!! 


